Sonja Birr

From: Joe Schuh <jschuh@stnazianzmilling.com>
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 9:38 AM

To: Sonja Birr -

Subject: driveway

Good Morning Sonia or Sonya

| was in yesterday inquiring about putting in a driveway to the east of my building at 1306 Washington St in
Manitowoc. Greg decided that this had to go to committee and you asked me to send you a follow-up email. Well, this
isit. | need to know if you will allow me to put in a driveway just to the east of my building at 1306 Washington St. If
you need anything else, then please just let me know.

Joe Schuh



